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This committee maintains a watching brief on matters as-

sociated with the Queen’s Pension Plan and retiree bene-

fits. Our most recent meeting with representatives of the 

University took place on April 6, 2011, with Caroline Da-

vis, Vice-Principal (Finance and Administration) and Bob 

Weisnagel (Associate Director – Pensions and Benefits). 

The most pressing issue for 

Queen’s University, along with 

most Canadian universities, in 

the pension and benefits area 

continues to be unfunded liabil-

ity of its pension plan.  A com-

prehensive account of the many 

facets of this challenge is provid-

ed in the second of a series of 

reports on the financial state of 

Queen’s University, “Tackling 

the Challenge of Pension Reform” which can be found at 

http://www.queensu.ca/news/articles/v-ps-discuss-

challenge-pension-reform-latest-update (Summary) and 

http://www.queensu.ca/financialupdate/2011/april18.html 

(Full Report). 

Despite the severe challenges in providing financial sup-

port for the many components of the University’s mission, 
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Monthly Luncheons 

RAQ monthly luncheons continue to 

be a popular choice for members to 

meet informally and sample the cui-

sine of various Kingston-area restau-

rants. 

  The luncheons are usually held on 

the last Monday of each month.  Eve-

ryone is welcome—including mem-

bers’ spouses and friends.  Contact 

Jessica (Jerry) Roddy, (613) 353-6959 

or jroddy@kingston.net for details 

and reservations. 

 

Tour of the new Medical 

Building 

CǊƛŘŀȅ о WǳƴŜ нлмм 

1.00 pm & 2.00 pm 

A tour of the new medical school 

building on the corner of Arch and 

Stuart Streets has been arranged for 

retirees.  The building is complete 

and the furniture and equipment 

have started to arrive. The medical 

students will “move in” at the start of 

the 2011/2012 academic year.  Mike 

Finn, Senior Project Manager, will be 

our guide and will meet us at the site 

office - 80 Barrie Street (corner of Bar-

1.ā⌐
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Please confirm by sending your 

cheque for $15.00 for each participant 

to the RAQ Office, A412 Mackintosh-

Corry Hall, Queen’s University, King-

ston, ON K7L 3N6 c/o Marie Gray by 

Friday June 10, 2011.  We need a min-

imum of 20 people for the cheese and 

wine tasting. 

For more information, please contact 

Marie Gray at 613-548-4902 or 

mgray22@cogeco.ca  or Bruce 

Hutchinson 613-542-7645 or hutch-

inb@queensu.ca  A Registration Form 

is enclosed with Newsletter. 

MARIE GRAY  and  BRUCE HUTCHINSON 

 

Opinicon Pot Luck Picnic 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нт Wǳƭȅ  нлмм 

мм ŀƳ όwŀƛƴ ƻǊ {ƘƛƴŜύ 

This will be the seventh RAQ Picnic 

at Opinicon. If it’s bright and sunny 

we'll enjoy eating outside in the park-

like setting. If it rains, we will eat in 

the Research Station’s comfortable 

pavilion. Please join us again or for 

the first time for a visit to this delight-

ful spot on the shores of Lake Opin-

icon to see the Biology department’s 

renowned research facility and grad 

students’ current projects. The en-

closed Registration Form has details 

and directions. Cost is $6.00 plus a 

picnic lunch to share. Please register 

by July 18. 

BOB CRANDALL 

 

Prince Edward County Music 

Festival 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ нп {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΣ нлмм  

The Prince Edward County Music 

Festival provides a unique and excit-

ing artistic experience by featuring 


